
Housing Options 

Where does your child want to live ? 

 
 

     

              

 

 

 

         

                             

                                                 

The Parents Federation is holding an information event that will ‘showcase’ a range 
of housing choices that are currently on offer as well as look at some innovative 
new possibilities for the future. 

Speakers from housing associations, statutory sector and various support providers 
will explain how they currently offer support tailored to individual needs and 
discuss the range of possibilities that families may wish to look at in the future. 

It is never too early to start looking at the possible accommodation options and 
choices. 

The event will be held on Thursday the 2nd October and places are limited so 
please book early to ensure a seat. Contact details are overleaf. 

Venue : Cardiff Yacht Club (next to Techniquest junction) 

      Windsor Esplanade, Butetown, Cardiff Bay CF10 5BG 

     09.30 until 14.00    

Free parking                             Refreshments                                        Buffet 

 

         

Parents’ Voice Autumn 2014 

Cardiff & the Vale Parents’ Federation 

The voice of Parents and Carers of people with a Learning Disability 

Parents’ Voice Autumn2014 



 

We are holding our 21st Understanding Disability Awards 
ceremony on Tuesday, November 18th 2014 at the Future 
Inn, Cardiff Bay. 

These popular awards celebrate examples of the inclusion 
and involvement of people with a learning disability in 
everyday life. Awards are made to individuals, groups and 
organisations that have gone the extra distance to 
positively involve people and help overcome the 
difficulties that they face. 

We have some places left but these are limited. If you 
would like to secure a seat please contact Hasina on 
02920 227800. 

Contact us at: 

Cardiff & the Vale Parents’ Federation 

Canton House  

435 Cowbridge Road East 

Canton  

Cardiff CF5 1JH 

02920 227800 

admin@parentsfed.org 

www.parentsfed.org 

 

@ParentsFed  

Cardiff & Vale Parents Federation 

DISCLAIMER: Cardiff and the Vale Parents’ Federation does not accept any liability for the accuracy of articles 
submitted nor responsibility for individual views expressed by our members 

Parents’ Voice Autumn 2014 

Coming Soon 

Hydrotherapy Soon? 

F o r  m a n y  y e a r s  w e  h a v e                 
campaigned for the provision of        
hydrotherapy pools. 

We are currently seeking support from 
families to ascertain how much demand 
there still is. 

If you would support and use a local    
hydrotherapy pool please let us know.   
Either contact us on 02920 227800, 
leave a facebook message or send a 
tweet! 

If you are not already a ‘friend’ please 
invite us to join you on your facebook 
and keep up to date with developments 
as soon as we hear about them. 

 

1000 members and rising! 

The Parents Federation now has over 
1000 members! We do our best to 
share information, keep people       
informed and speak on   behalf of the 
many carers acrossCardiff and the 
Vale that we support. 

We are always looking for new mem-
bers to help steer the organisation 
and ensure that we are helping     
families in the most effective way that 
we can. 

No previous skills or experience is    
required, simply experience of having 
been a parent carer and the          
willingness to attend our meetings. 

All travel expenses are covered 
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